
Kimberly Sims 
 

I am opposed to the transporting of liquid radioactive waste across Washington and Oregon. Please
consider solidifying this waste into a group and disposing of it offsite. At a 
minimum, an EIS should be done to consider the different options. Thank you for your 
consideration. 


